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AGENDA FOR THE PUBLIC HEARING  

Council Chambers, District of Hope Municipal Office 
325 Wallace Street, Hope, British Columbia 

Monday, June 26, 2023 to follow the 6:30pm Public Hearing 
Mayor to call the Public Hearing to order. 

For those in attendance at District of Hope Open Council Meetings and Public Hearings, please be 
advised that the District of Hope Ratepayers Association is recording these meetings and hearings.  
The District, in no way, has custody or control of the recordings. Therefore, all persons who do not 
want their presentation or themselves recorded, please approach the Clerk to declare same and the 
District will relay this to the Association so that you can freely speak. 

The purpose of the Public Hearing is to hear input on proposed Liquor Licence Application for 
Unit A – 821 6th Avenue and a proposed Liquor Licence Extension Application for 900 Golf 
Course Road. 
Chairperson Statement to be read. 

 
Unit A – 821 6th Avenue – Kimchi Restaurant 
To gather the views of residents/businesses in a 50 metre radius from the subject property at 
Unit A – 821 6th Avenue for the consideration of an application to reinstate the Liquor Licence 
that was in place prior to the change in ownership of the restaurant.  
The Director of Community Development to provide a brief summary of the proposal. 
Public Submissions:  as of 4pm Wednesday June 21st, no submissions have been received. 
CALL FOR INPUT FROM COUNCIL AND ANY LATE SUBMISSIONS 

 
Declare this portion of the Public Hearing closed and note that no further submissions, 
either verbal or written, regarding the proposed Liquor Licence Application can be made 
to Council. 
900 Golf Course Road – Hope Golf and Country Club 
To gather the views of residents/businesses in a 50 metre radius from the subject property at 
900 Golf Course Road for the consideration of a Liquor Licence Extension Application to create 
a 36 seat outdoor patio next to the clubhouse/restaurant and adjacent to the entrance to the 
clubhouse at ground level. 
The Director of Community Development to provide a brief summary of the proposal. 
Public Submissions:  as of 4pm Wednesday June 21st, no submissions have been received. 
CALL FOR INPUT FROM COUNCIL AND ANY LATE SUBMISSIONS 

 
Declare this portion of the Public Hearing closed and note that no further submissions, 
either verbal or written, regarding the proposed Liquor Licence Extension Application 
can be made to Council. 


